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2020 – Pleasure Craft Bulletin #01 
 
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 
WELLAND CANAL SECTION 
 
Pleasure Craft Lockages Suspended at Canadian Locks until Further Notice 
 
Effective immediately, all pleasure craft lockages in the St. Lawrence Seaway are suspended. 
This suspension applies to both the Montreal / Lake Ontario section and the Welland Canal 
section of the Seaway. 
 
The suspension of pleasure craft lockages reflects the need to minimize all non-essential 
interactions between Seaway personnel and members of the general public during the COVID-19 
crisis. 
 
The SLSMC has put in place a series of measures to ensure the continuity of operations on the 
St. Lawrence Seaway for both domestic and ocean vessels. These measures are designed to 
maintain an efficient transportation corridor into and out of the heartland of North America, 
ensuring that vital goods can reach their destinations. 
 
Pleasure craft will be advised, through a bulletin, when the above situation will return to normal. 
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